
Welcome to the Annual Charity Health Fair! 

Dear Exhibitor, 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our Annual Charity Health Fair, taking place on [Date] at 

[Location]. Your participation is crucial in making this event a success, and we are grateful for 

your support. 

This year, we aim to raise awareness about important health issues while providing valuable 

resources to our community. Your presence will help us achieve this goal and showcase the 

invaluable services you offer. 

Please arrive by [Arrival Time] to set up your booth, and make sure to bring any necessary 

materials and displays. We encourage you to engage with attendees, share your expertise, and 

contribute to the vibrant atmosphere of the fair. 

If you have any questions or need assistance during the event, feel free to reach out to our team 

at the info desk. 

Thank you for being a part of this meaningful event. We look forward to a fantastic day together! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


